Watson Run Governing Document Proposed Changes

Q1 Currently, any budgetary excess the Association has at the end of a
fiscal year, the excess monies must be reimbursed back to all homeowner
accounts. The Executive Board is proposing to change that language to
read that "any excess budgetary monies at the end of a fiscal year will be
sent to the Association's capital reserve account to fund future community
needs." The reason the Executive Board wishes to make this change is to
try and prevent the Association from having to issue special assessments
during years when the Association is over budget. It will also keep the
Association from having to reimburse homeowner accounts pennies or
even dollars when the budgetary excess is minimal.
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| AGREE WITH THE CHANGE. 72.34% 68

| DO NOT AGREE WITH THE CHANGE. 27.66% 26
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